
  

 

 

Date: 14th January, 2025 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

This is to certify that Mr. Yuvraj Ruparel has successfully participated in a one-day observation 
tour as an Observer at our Research & Development Unit located at Chakan on 10th January 
2025. 

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
For Enzene Biosciences Limited  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lata Kumar 
 
VP and Head HR 
 


